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Students First 

Inspire, Educate, Celebrate 

Dear Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2025, 

As we approach this year’s graduation ceremony, we are filled with pride and excitement for our 
students’ achievements and their bright futures ahead. Commencement is a special milestone, 
and we are committed to ensuring a safe, comfortable, and memorable celebration for all 
involved. 

Due to growing attendance and ongoing capacity limitations at Dearborn High School, we are 
piloting a ticketing system for this year’s graduation ceremony. Each graduating senior will 
receive six (6) guest tickets for family and friends to attend the event. This change aligns with 
the procedures already in place at both Edsel Ford and Fordson High Schools and is necessary to 
support venue capacity limits. 

We understand that graduation is a meaningful event for many loved ones, and limiting 
attendance is not a decision we made lightly. Our primary concern is the safety of all guests and 
students, as well as the quality of the experience for everyone in attendance. 

To support families who may need additional access, we will continue to livestream the 
ceremony so extended family and friends can join the celebration virtually. More details on the 
livestream and ticket distribution process will be shared in the coming weeks by Ms. Jebril. 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we celebrate the Class of 2025. Should you 
have any questions or special circumstances, please feel free to reach out to the staff at Dearborn 
High School. 

Sincerely, 

  
Mr. Adam Martin 
Executive Director of Student Achievement 
Dearborn Public Schools 
martina@dearbornschools.og 
(313) 827-3023 
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